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 Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

Psalms of Hope 

For the Lord takes delight in His 
people; He crowns the humble with 

victory. 
Psalm 149:4 

Upcoming   Events 
March 17-28: 
SPRING BREAK 
NO SCHOOL 

Monday, March 31: 
Back to School 

Wednesday, April 2: 
“Lion King” Field Trip @ 10AM 

Monday, April 7: 
Pizza Monday 

Quesadilla Hot Lunch forms sent home  

April 7-17: 
CAT4 Testing 

Thursday, April 10: 
Rice Box Hot Lunch 

Slavic Girls Choir Easter Program 
- @ PVCA  
- @ 2PM 

Friday, April 11: 
Quesadilla Hot Lunch forms DUE 

Next Newsletter 

 

“Lion King”  
Performance by VCS 

All PVCA students have been invited, by 
Vernon Christian School, to attend their 
Dress Rehearsal performance “Lion 
King”. Since some of our graduating stu-
dents move on to VCS each year, we 
thought it would be great to attend. We 
hope to see some of our past students in 
the performance.  

• Date of field trip: Wed., April 2 

• Time: 10:00AM – 12:00PM  

• Location: Performing Arts Centre 

• Tickets: $5.00/person. If you are 
unable to pay, please put a note 
inside the envelope sent home on 
March 3. (There is still grant money) 

• Attendance:  Required 

• PVCA will pay for the drivers and 
staff. 

 

CAT4 Tests 
The Grades 3-8 students will be partic-

ipating in the CAT4 (Cognitive Ability 

Tests) from April 7-17. These tests 

give us a clearer picture of where the 

strengths and weaknesses are of the 

students as a whole and individually. 

This enables us, as educators,  to see 

where we are strong and where we 

can seek to improve. The tests are not 

used for progress reports, but they 

are important to us for the growth of 

our school academically.  Please help 

us by talking to your child about these 

tests, so that they take them seriously 

and do their best, but also, so that 

they do not stress as this test is not 

recorded in their progress report. 

When we receive the results, we will 

share them with you. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Slavic Girls Choir 
Easter Program 

What a pleasant surprise. Last week 
we received a call letting us know 
their choir has prepared an Easter 
Program and they wondered if we 
would like them to come perform 
the program for our students. How 
could we resist. You are welcome to 
come join the program if you would 
like. 

• Date: April 10 
• Time: 2:00 pm 
• Location: Vernon SDA Church 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/life/

news/ 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

TREATS 
March Perfect Attendance names 

will be printed in the  

April 11 Newsletter. 

Progress Report  
Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 
them to the office!  

We reuse these for the next 
report cards. 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Mondays (not holidays): 8 am - 4 pm 
Tuesdays: 8 am - 4 pm 
Thursdays: 8 am - 4 pm  


